Phone (765) 474-2481
Fax (765) 474-0533

Administrative Offices
tscschools.com

Tippecanoe School Corporation
21 Elston Road
Lafayette, Indiana 47909-2899

April 23,2021
Dear TSC Patron:

In 1986 Congress passed the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA). That law requires
all schools, kindergarten through twelfth grade, to be inspected for asbestos-containing building
materials.

Tippecanoe School Corporation has contracted with Astesco, Inc. to maintain our compliance with the
AHERA regulations and to conduct our triennial inspections.

Our school corporation was recently inspected in accordance with the regulations by EPA-accredited
inspectors. Based upon those findings, a Management Plan is on file for your review in the district
office at 2241 Old Romney Road, Lafayette 47909. Individual building Management Plans can be
found in each school's administrative office.

As per AHERA regulations this notice is to inform all parents, guardians, and school employees that the
Management Plan is in place and being followed. This notification shall also serve the purpose to
inform all of the above-mentioned people that the semi-annual surveillance has been completed. This
notice shall also be to inform you that any response actions taken in the preceding year are in the
Management Plan.

There were no major changes at Hershey Elementary School in the past year. All changes are kept on
file in the office of the TSC Department of Buildings & Grounds.

If you have questions, or concerns about AHERA regulations please direct your questions to the
Director of Buildings & Grounds at 765-474-2481.

Sincerely,

Steve':n ; obias

Director of Buildings & Grounds



